
Thank you for the opportunity to send in my testimony. My name is 
Karen Krenz, I am from District 1 in Williston. I am asking that you 
render a DO PASS for HCR 3037. 

Our children need to be protected! We need to step up and protect 
the most vulnerable. A subject that many of us do not want to talk 
about is child trafficking, not a peasant subject or thought that 
grown adults are forcing children to have sex with them. Many of 
these adults don’t have any consequences. As we have seen, it 
could be the neighbor down the street. Stand up and do what is 
right! Protect our children!  

Thank you for your service to the state of North Dakota. 

Karen Krenz 
 


